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30th January, 2024 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services          The Listing Department                                                                   
BSE Ltd                                                                  National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers                               Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G- Block 
Mumbai Samachar Marg                                    Bandra- Kurla Complex, Bandra East 
Mumbai - 400 001                                               Mumbai-400 051  
Scrip Code: 532940                                             Scrip Symbol: JKIL 
ISIN of the Company: INE576I01022 
 
Sub:  Intimation under: SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI 

PIT Regulations’) and Regulations 30 and other applicable provisions of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 
Ref: Re-opening of the Trading Window of the Company for dealing in securities of the 

Company by any Designated Person including their immediate relatives of the 
Company. [Regulation 9 of SEBI PIT Regulations, 2015] 

 
Dear Sir’s, 
 
This is in continuation with the earlier outcome submitted for the board meeting held 
today, i.e. on 30th January, 2024 regarding re-opening of the trading window for dealing 
in securities of the Company. In furtherance to our letter dated 28th December, 2023, 
and 30th January, 2024 informing your good office, we hereby inform you that the 
Trading Window of the Company, for dealing in securities of the Company by any 
Designated Person including their immediate relatives of the Company, will re-open 
from Friday, i.e. 2nd February, 2024 instead of Thursday, i.e. 1st February, 2024 as 
mentioned in our intimation dated 30th January, 2024 through our previous 
announcement.  
 
We hereby submit the revised intimation as there was typographical error in our 
previous announcement and we have rectified the same through this intimation. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for J. Kumar Infraprojects Ltd 
 
 
Poornima 
Company Secretary 
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